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To: Burlington Board of School Commissioners

From: Tom Flanagan, Superintendent

CC: Bonnie Johnson-Aten, Executive Director of School Leadership
Date: January9, 2024

Subject: Annual Presentation of Priority Area 3 - Reimagined High School

Statement: The purpose of this memo is to present the District’s annual presentation of Priority Area 3 -
Reimagined High School.

Link to presentation:

https://lwww.canva.com/design/DAF19NNENis/jYk5nneINtYsGVRn9lg1iw/view?utm_content=DA
F19NNENis&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
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